
Fellow Lions,

  First Lady Gail and I have returned from the International 
Convention held in Sydney Australia were I attended District 
Governor School and then the 93rd annual Convention where I 
became your Governor for the Lion Year 2010-2011. The trip and 
learning experience is one that I soon won’t forget. We are ready 
now to serve our district, and promote the programs of our new 
International President, Lion Sid Scruggs. 
  This “On Deck” letter is one way for me to be in touch with you 
between publications of the Governor’s Newsletter. It will give me 
the chance to keep you informed and up to date. 
  One of the first changes that I have made is to ask Lion Rebekah 
Perez-Grahovac to take over our new website. She has accepted 
the position and is now our new webmaster. It is currently under 
construction and will be operating very soon. Watch for details. 
  We are looking forward to the year ahead and the chance to meet 
with all of you. Please do not hesitate to call on any of the leaders 
in this district to help you with the needs of Lionism. We are there 
to serve.

Thank You for your service,

Governor Steve 
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DISTRICT 1~A GOVERNOR
Lion Steve Anton

santonlions@comcast.net
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Orland Park Lions Club
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Lion Dawn Grogan
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